Milling, Paving to begin July 23
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The City of Gallup Street Department will start milling and paving operations July 23 at Hospital
Drive from Red Rock Drive to the edge of the concrete.

The Public Works Department will post "Road Closed" and "Detour" signs and requests that
motorists seek alternate routes, reduce their speed, and avoid parking on the street.

Plan extra time for trips through this area.

This project is expected to conclu
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